




 

2 

This letter is not a new determination as to whether Oppenheimer & Co., Inc. continues 
to meet the requirements of section 1.408-2(e) of the Regulations. 

In accordance with the power of attorney on file in this office, a copy of this letter is 
being sent to your authorized representative. 

If you have questions, please contact Mr. Robert Brambilla, SE:T:EP:RA:T1, 
Identification Number 1000221472, at Robert.C.Brambilla@irs.gov or (202) 317-8730. 

Sincerely, 

c_aJJ;;Ja.w�
Carlton A. Watkins, Manager 
Employee Plans Technical Group #1 
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